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September 10, 2021. 

 

Dear Northmead families, 

Maggie Dent - Parenting in a Pandemic Session 
Thank you for joining with the wonderful Maggie Dent in her webinar Practical Parenting in a Pandemic. 
Over 400 schools and their families participated in the event and thousands of families have benefited 
from Maggie’s very wise and common sense approach. 

Northmead’s participation in this event included free resources, a comprehensive handout and a recording 
of the webinar. These will be available for a month after the event for schools and their parents to access 
(i.e. until October 6). If you were not able to attend the ZOOM webinar, would like to watch it again, or 
access the resources, the links for these resources are below: 

1. Webinar recording:   

https://youtu.be/Dl9S14pf80I 

  

2. Maggie Dent resources 

 https://www.maggiedent.com/covidresources/ 

The NSW Primary Principal’s Association has said that there has been an overwhelmingly positive response 
to this webinar event. We hope the resources attached continue to assist you to support your community 
at this time. 

We hope you find these resources and the webinar helpful as we all navigate the pandemic together.  

Please Stay Safe | Stay Well. 

With kind regards … Mrs Anne Ezzy | Principal 

https://youtu.be/Dl9S14pf80I
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